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Summary of Substantive Changes  
between the 2016 and the 2018 edition of 

ASSE 1055, Performance Requirements for  
Chemical Dispensing Systems 

 
Presented to the IAPMO Standards Review Committee on March 11, 2019 

 
 
General: There were no changes to the standard except for the title being revised as follows: 
 
Chemical Dispensing Systems with Integral Backflow Protection 
 
  




